
Borough of Peapack & Gladstone 
Land Use Board 

 

March 20, 2019 
 

Opening Statement: Adequate notice of this meeting of the Land Use Board of the 

Borough of Peapack & Gladstone was given to the Courier News on January 17, 2019 

and was posted at the Municipal Complex, 1 School Street, Peapack; The Peapack Post 

Office, 155 Main Street, Peapack; and the Gladstone Post Office, 266 Main Street, 

Gladstone, New Jersey on January 17, 2019. 

 

Salute to the Flag 

 

Roll Call:  

Present: 

 

Greg Yannaccone, Chairman 

Mayor Greg Skinner 

Susan Rubright 

Mark Corigliano, Councilman 

David DiSabato 

Chris Downing 

Joan Dill 

James Heck, Alternate # 2 

Lisa Saunders, Alternate # 3 

Matte Sutte, Alternate # 4 

 

Absent:  

Kingsley Hill 

Judy Silacci 

Peter Sorge, Alternate # 1 

 

 

Also Present: 

 

Roger Thomas, Esq. Board attorney 

William Ryden, Borough Engineer 

John Szabo, Planner 

 
The meeting commenced at 7 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

Adjourn 

 

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded and the meeting was closed at  

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Sarah Jane Noll 

Administrator/Secretary 


